
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF PACIFIC GROVE 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that the Economic Development Commission 

(EDC) meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 8, 2018 has been 

cancelled and rescheduled to a Special Meeting at 4pm on 

Thursday, March 15, 2018. 


